
 

13th January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Year 10: PE Kit  
 
As we enter the Spring Term, I would like to take the opportunity to clarify PE uniform 
expectations for year 10 pupils. 
 
All year 10 pupils should be wearing their PE kit to school every Tuesday, this is when all 
core PE lessons take place for the year group. If your child studies PE, Performing Arts or 
Dance, there are additional days where they are required to wear their PE kit to school. 
Please see the table below: 
 

Monday OCR Sports Studies (Mr Mansfield), Performing Arts (Mrs Robottom) 

Tuesday All year 10s in PE kit 

Wednesday GCSE PE (Miss Mortiboys) 

Thursday OCR Sports Studies (Ms Kellegher), Dance (Mrs Robottom)F 

Friday All Year 10s in full school uniform 

 
We would also like to ask for your support in ensuring that your child arrives to school in the 
correct PE kit ready to take part in their practical lesson. The current PE kit expectations are 
as follows: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions about the guidance, please do not hesitate to contact school or 
refer to the uniform policy on the website. If you are unsure whether a piece of uniform is 
acceptable, please consult the school before purchasing. 
 

Yours Sincerely 
 

Miss Merrigan 

Miss Merrigan 
Year 10 Pastoral Leader 


